
From: noreply@lbhf.gov.uk <noreply@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: 15 December 2021 15:29 
To: Dimitriou Maria: H&F <Maria.Dimitriou@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 2021/01448/LAPR 
 

 Comments summary 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 15/12/2021 3:28 PM from Miss Annabel Cottrell. 

Application Summary 

Address: 51 Fulham Broadway London SW6 1AE  

Proposal: Licensing Act - Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Maria Dimitriou  

 
Click for further information 

Customer Details 

Name: Miss Annabel Cottrell 

Email:  

Address: Shottendane Road London 

Comments Details 

Commenter Type: Residents Group 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments: 15/12/2021 3:28 PM This application makes a mockery of the Licencing Law. 
Having broken their Conditions and violated the Licencing Principles numerous 
times, it has taken the police, the Council, the residents and the Courts two 
years to get their Licence rescinded yet within a few weeks they have reapplied.  
 
The prospective Licencee is part of the previous management team who failed 
to run the premises properly and with total disregard for public safety and child 
protection, he is therefore unfit to hold a Licence. 
 
The Ward Panel representing the Town Ward residents therefore strongly 
objects to the application. 
 
Yours 
 
The Town Ward Panel Chair 

 

 

https://public-access.lbhf.gov.uk/online-applications/centralDistribution.do?caseType=LicencingApplication&keyVal=R2S15UBI19W00

